

February 1, 2022

3M is excited to announce Newman Signs as an authorized 3M Certified Sign Fabricator. To be part of the 3M Certified Fabricator Program, Newman Signs has undergone an extensive audit process 3M has set forth to ensure they have the proper equipment, manufacturing capabilities, as well as sales and technical support available to properly fabricate and represent 3M products in the industry. The 3M audit process was completed on February 1, 2022.

As a 3M Certified Fabricator, Newman Signs is authorized to purchase 3M products and expected to execute proper fabrication when using 3M products to ensure they are meeting and exceeding expectations in the marketplace as initially intended by 3M in the design and manufacturing process.

3M is excited to continue building upon our business relationship with Newman Signs and look forward to continuing to make transportation safety a top priority together.

Regards,

David Wilk

Dad Will

Vice President, U.S and Canada

3M Transportation Safety Division